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Comment 

 The additional paperwork is becoming burdensome. Instead of reducing time and paperwork involved 
in the applications, the service is exponentially increasing paperwork and time burden. The I-485 will 
more than triple in size, and will include extremely detailed questions regarding admissibility and a 
book-length set of instructions. 

This is truly onerous for all involved, particularly low-income applicants who will not be able to afford 
the increased costs of representation associated with the increased time and paperwork. 


